

## St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



**Head Teacher:** Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to a Parent Information Evening entitled:

## 'Helping my child to succeed at KS4'

This will take place on **Tuesday 2nd November** from **5.00pm - 5.45pm.** It is our aim to ensure that your child reaches their full potential and is motivated to succeed as they begin their Key Stage 4 examinations. We have in place a planned programme to support your child at this crucial stage of their school career. We aim to inform parents of:

- Timeline of assessment in Year 10
- Pastoral support
- · Revision strategies
- Progression to 6<sup>th</sup> form

Please arrive via the student reception entrance to sign in. We will introduce the evening in the Performance Hall at 5.00pm and aim to close the evening around 5.45pm.

As this is an information sharing evening and not an opportunity to discuss your child's progress, should you have any questions/queries following the presentation, please do not hesitate to contact school via your child's Head of House. We kindly ask *only* parents/carers to attend please.

As we are offering Parent Information Evenings for parents/carers of all year groups (key dates on the website), should you have children across different year groups, we would advise you to attend the evening pertaining to your eldest child, as the main messages will be similar.

To confirm your attendance on this evening, please complete the reply slip via this link <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/AZBNv4JnHr">https://forms.office.com/r/AZBNv4JnHr</a>. A copy of this letter can be found on the school website, 'letters' section with access to the active link.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M A N Salmon

Masaluan

Senior Assistant Headteacher

















